
   

Division of Adolescent Medicine 

 

Youth Advisory Board Opportunity 
Are you a High School Sophomore or Junior? 

• The IU School of Medicine, Division of Adolescent Medicine, is recruiting sophomores and juniors (and your 

parents). Young people will provide their perspectives on the health programs, research and outreach for other 

teens. Meets at 6:30 pm on Jan. 11, Feb. 15, Mar. 22, and April 19.  

• Develop leadership skills and fulfill community service obligations. 

• Earn a $20 gift card for each meeting.  

• Preference will be given to students who apply with their parents.  

 

Are you interested in leadership, advocacy, empowerment, and learning/discussing 

health topics relevant to teens? If yes, then this is for YOU! 

 

CALL or EMAIL for MORE INFORMATION: 

PHONE: 317-278-9362 and ask for Carolyn Meagher/Advisory Board 

EMAIL: cgmeaghe@iu.edu 

FACULTY: Dr. Eric T. Meininger, Division of Adolescent Medicine, Indiana University School of Medicine 
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